NOTICE TO GENERAL PUBLIC

THE GENERAL PUBLIC IS HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT THE
DANGRIGA MAGISTRATES’ COURT WILL BE MOVING TO
DELILLE SPIRITUAL CENTER LOCATED ON HOLY FAMILY
AVENUE EFFECTIVE OCTOBER 18, 2021. THEREFORE, THE
OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED ON 14™ AND 15™ OCTOBER,
2021. COURT CASES FOR SAID DATE WILL BE DEALT
WITH ON 18™ OCTOBER, 2021. MANAGEMENT REGRETS
ANY INCONVIENENCE CAUSED BY THIS CLOSURE. ANY

QUERIES/CONCERNS CAN BE ADDRESSED BY:

EMAIL: danmagcourt@gmail.com

CONTACT NUMBER: 637-7676
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